
 

 

 

Darren De Witt Named Manager Retail Branch at Interra Credit Union 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE, September 9, 2024 – Liz Borntrager, Vice President, Senior Manager 
Retail Delivery, announced that Darren De Witt has been named Assistant Vice President, 
Manager Retail Branch Interra's main office. De Witt will provide daily operations, support, 
and coaching for the retail team. He will also focus on membership growth and community 
engagement. 

De Witt has more than two decades of managerial leadership in the financial services 
industry. Not only is he excited to create relationships with our members, but he also 
brings his skills as a leader to help shape a positive environment.   

He enjoys taking part in mission work, whether it’s locally, regionally, or internationally. He 
has been out of the country five times helping build communities. De Witt serves as the Co-Chair of Summer of 
Service Michiana, a weekend conference for students to make a difference in the community.  

In his spare time, De Witt enjoys watching the Chicago Bears and spending time outdoors with his family and three 
dogs. He is also very involved in his church as a youth minister for the past sixteen years. 

He currently resides in Osceola with his wife Kimberly. They have three sons and two granddaughters.  

Interra Credit Union, headquartered in Goshen, Indiana, was chartered in 1932 and has assets of $1.8 billion. The 

credit union’s field of membership spans 24 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 325 full and part-time 

employees serving nearly 90,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, LaGrange, Kosciusko, 

Marshall, and Noble counties in Indiana and via robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President, Senior Marketing Manager 

meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159. 

Darren De Witt 


